
To the Panel 
  
Submission  to  the  Biodiversity  Legislation  Review 
  
    Farmers should be responsible for preserving, and maintaining remnant vegetation areas 
on their property.  They should do it on behalf of the community and be paid for this 
caretaker role. 
Vegetation patches should be linked, where possible, by corridors of vegetation as done by 
Landcare projects. Connectivity of remnant vegetation patches is important for preservation 
of flora and fauna diversity.  
  
B Phillips. 
 


